
Dear Neighbors, 

We are excited to inform you that we will be commencing exterior remodeling on our property 

located at [Your Address] starting on [Start Date]. The project is expected to be completed by 

[End Date]. 

The renovations will include [briefly describe the remodeling work, e.g., new siding, 

landscaping, roof replacement]. We are working with [Contractor's Name], a reputable local 

contractor, to ensure minimal disruption to the community. 

Please be assured that we will do our utmost to keep noise and disturbances to a minimum during 

this time. Our team will work from [working hours and days]. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please feel free to reach out to us 

at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address]. 

Thank you for your understanding and support as we enhance our home! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 


